Heathmere Primary School Newsletter



Covid Update

As you will be aware from the letter I emailed on Tuesday, there has been a positive covid case at Heathmere. If your child has any covid symptoms – a high temperature, persistent cough, loss of smell or taste – please keep your child at home and make sure he/she takes a PCR test.

Uniform Update

During next week, the office will message you when your child's uniform is ready for collection. Please bring into school any old Heathmere uniform and £10 to exchange. We will issue a uniform to as many parents as we can, but please be aware we are still waiting for the final deliveries from the supplier. When you collect the uniform, we will also give you the details of the online supplier if you wish to purchase more items.

Mini London Marathon

Heathmere is taking part in the 2021 Virgin Money Mini London Marathon. It is a chance for children of all ages and abilities to be a part of something amazing by running and jogging 2.6 miles in school between 27th September and 22nd October. Most children taking part at Heathmere have already completed this! They will receive a certificate on Friday.

15th October 2021

School Improvement

On Monday, Miss Durston and I visited all classrooms to look specifically at the children's literacy learning. I was very impressed with the level of langauge that was being used by the children in their writing and they also showed excellence engagement in learning.

Squid Games

Squid Games is a newly released TV series on Netflix. For those of you who are not aware, it is highly inapprorpiate for children of primary school age to be watching. I am aware some children have spoken about it on the playground this week – please don't allow your children to watch this and use it in their play at school.

Clubs

It's good to see so many children using the clubs this year. They will stay the same after half term. Judy has sent reminders to parents who have not yet paid so please contact her this week to pay any outstanding money owed. The cost is £2 per club – this amount is already subsidised by the school. If you have difficulty making the payments, please speak to Judy in the office, or come and see me before/after school. There are still spaces in Rosie's choir and Kit's band so please contact Judy if your child would like to join.

School Closure

25th – 29th October is half term.

Monday 1st November school is closed for a training day. The office will also be closed on this day Monday 15th November school is closed for another training day but the office will be open in the afternoon

	Events	Clubs 3.30pm – 4.15pm
Monday 18 th October		Y3/4 Gym, Y5/6 Tennis, Y1/2 Art
		Y1/2 Tennis, Y5 Cooking
Tuesday 19 th October		KS2 Choir, Y1/2 Art
		Y5/6 Athletics, Y5/6 multisport
Wednesday 20 th October	Y5 and Y6 trumpets	Y3/4 Multisport, Y3/4 Art
	5L to Rackets Cubed	Y1/2 Gym, Y6 Art
Thursday 21 st October	Y1 to Wimbledon Common	Y5/6 Team Training,
		Y3/4 Athletics, Y6 Cooking, Y5 Art
Friday 22 nd October	Y6 swimming Y4 SEND reviews	Y1/2 Dance , Y3/4 Tennis KS2 Band

Emma Lewis Email: head@heathmere.wandsworth.sch.uk
Email: office@heathmere.wandsworth.sch.uk

Twitter: @emmalewis_HT
Twitter: @heathmereschool